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ENTRY INTO A NON-BINDING MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING   

 

The board of directors (“Board”) of Alliance Healthcare Group Limited (the “Company” or “Alliance 

Healthcare” and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) is pleased to announce that the Company’s 

subsidiary, Jaga-Me Pte. Ltd. (“Jaga-Me”), had on 21 March 2025 entered into a non-binding 

memorandum of understanding (“MOU”) with National University Hospital (Singapore) Pte Ltd (“NUH”) 

to establish a working relationship and a foundation for collaboration in the areas of supportive and 

palliative care services (the “Collaboration”). 

Pursuant to the MOU, NUH and Jaga-Me wish to establish a working relationship and a foundation for 

collaboration in the areas of (a) NUH’s Healthier SG and Age Well SG options; (b) NUH’s supportive 

care and palliative care options; (c) review of terminal discharge. One potential area of focus of the 

Collaboration is to enable more terminally ill patients to receive care at home, addressing concerns 

about access to professional home-based palliative care. This aims to provide patients with greater 

control over their end-of-life journey, allowing them to spend their final days in the familiar comfort of 

their own home, surrounded by loved ones. 

Commenting on the Collaboration, Ms Sapphire Tham, Chief Executive Officer of Jaga-Me said, 

“Collaborating with NUH on supportive and home palliative care services is a significant step forward in 

expanding access to home-based care, and fulfilling terminally-ill patients’ wishes to return home. We 

are excited about the meaningful benefits this partnership will bring to our patients and the healthcare 

community.” 

The MOU is not expected to have any material impact on the Group’s financial results for the current 

financial year ending 30 June 2025. None of the Company’s directors, controlling shareholders and/or 

their respective associates have any interest, direct or indirect, in the MOU. 

 

By Order of the Board 
 
Dr Barry Thng Lip Mong 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
 
24 March 2025 
 

 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company's sponsor, RHB Bank Berhad (the "Sponsor") 
in accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the Catalist Rules. This announcement has not been examined or 
approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this 
announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports 
contained in this announcement. The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Alvin Soh, Head, Corporate 
Finance, RHB Bank Berhad, at 90 Cecil Street, #03-00 RHB Bank Building Singapore 069531, 
Telephone: +65 6320 0627. 


